
21st April 2014                                                                           

 

Notice 

 

The Ph.D. admission interviews for Sansrit & Prakrit Languages will be held on 6th May 2014 at 12 
noon in Department of Sanskrit & Prakrit Languages. The list of selected candidates is put up on the 
website of the  department.  
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